
PLES Bulldog Newsletter 
 
Parents and Families,   
 
Our Theme for this School Year: Do the best you can until you know better.  Then when you know better, do 
better.  
 
Our Motto for this School Year: Be Kind. Help Others. Work Hard.   
 
Reminder: There will be no more Harry Callouts.  Callouts will transition to our PLES Bulldog Newsletter. 
 
Breakfast/Lunches: Breakfast and Lunch are free this school year.  Students must be in the lunchroom BEFORE 
7:50 to eat breakfast.  
 
Bulldog T-Shirts:  Bulldog T-shirts came in Friday afternoon.  We will sort and send them home as soon as 
possible this coming week.  
 
Afternoon Car Rider Line:  Please do not pull away in the car-rider line until you are given the green go ahead.  
We are checking to see if children are all safely in their cars.  It is dangerous for you to pull off before we finish 
our verification.  Even if you are the first person in the line, you must remain in your spot. The rules are in place 
for the safety of all.  
 
September Attendance Awareness Month is continuing.  We have special activities for students who are present 
each week.  
 
Wednesday, September 20 

•  1:00 p.m. Volunteer Training  

Friday, September 22 

• Hat Day for Perfect Attendance 
•  

Parent Square:  Please check your Parent Square daily for announcements, updates, student assignments, etc… 

 

Important Information: Check out our pinelevelelem.com website, Parent Square, Pine Level Elementary 
Bulldogs Facebook page, and pine_level_rocks Instagram regularly to see upcoming events. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing our students tomorrow.  
 
Go Bulldogs!  -Mrs. Harry 


